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Bridge work on Victoria Road, 
Huntleys Point continuing from 
Sunday 14 April 2024 

Community Notice 

April 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumedegal people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is carrying out 
this essential work as part of ongoing 
maintenance of the state road bridges. 

From Sunday 14 April, Transport for NSW will be 
carrying out night work for routine bridge 
maintenance on Victoria Road, Huntleys Point. 

In January we notified the community about 
maintenance work to the underside of the bridge 
structure. We have completed five of the seven 
bridge spans and will now continue work to 
complete the remaining two spans. 

We have also identified maintenance required for 
joint repairs on top of the bridge. 

The two programs of work will be coordinated to 
minimise impacts for road users and the 
community. 

Please refer to map overleaf for the work 
location. 

What work are we doing?  

Work includes: 

• routine structural maintenance of bridge joints 
on top of the bridge 

• maintenance and repairs to the underside of 
the bridge with minor vegetation removal.  

This maintenance activity will improve safety for 
motorists and extend the life of the bridge.  

 

When and where we'll be working 

Our team will be onsite for up to six shifts above 
the bridge and 10 shifts below the bridge. 

Work will take place between Sunday 14 April 
and Friday 28 June between 8pm and 5am. Exact 
dates will depend on weather and other site 
conditions. 

Work is not scheduled on Fridays, Saturdays or 
public holidays, but needs to be carried out at 
night to minimise traffic disruption and reduce 
safety risks to workers and motorists.  

 

What will this mean for you? 

Temporary lane closures on Burns Bay Road are 
necessary to provide a safer work zone. 
You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  

• traffic controllers and signage  

• lane closures and reduced speed limits  

• noise from machinery and equipment. 
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Managing our impacts 

We will manage our impacts by: 

• reducing noise as much as possible 

• turning off equipment when not in use 

• positioning equipment away from homes and 
businesses 

• completing noisier tasks by midnight.  

Temporary traffic changes 8pm-5am 
Changes you may notice include: 

• temporary traffic changes during work hours 
to ensure the work zone is safe  

• reduced speed limits and direction of traffic 
controllers and signs. 

The bridge will remain open to traffic with one or 
more lanes operating at all times. 

 

Location of work area on Victoria Road, Huntleys Point 

 

Contact our delivery partner ConnectSydney: 

 

 
Project Infoline 1800 735 563 
 

 

 

 
info.harbour@connectsydney.com.au 

  
 
transport.nsw.gov.au/projects 

 
 

 
 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download 
the app Live Traffic NSW 
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